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MEMORANDUM TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 20, 1983 

JONATF.AN VIPOND, III 

Morton Blackwell 

Wednesday September 21 Boys Clubs activity 

~s per request of Fred Ryan at 6 p.rn., we have added five 
additional individuals to the list of participants. 

Enclosed briefing paper contains the complete list of 
participants and replaces p r evious briefing paper. 



Officers 

Ronald Reagan 
Honorary Chairman 

Albert L. Cole 
Chairman Emeritus 

John L. Burns 
Chairman of the Board 

Jeremiah Milbank 
President 

John S. Griswold 
Vice President 

Clint Murchison, Jr. 
Vice President/Southwest 

Ross Barrett 
Vice President/Pacific 

James S. Kemper, Jr. 
Vice President/Midwest 

Robert W. Fowler 
Vice President/Southeast 

William L. Wearly 
Vice President/Northeast 

Moore Gates, Jr. 
Treasurer 

Donald E. McNicol, Esq. 
Secretary and General Counsel 

( William R. Bricker '\ 
, National Director 

Howard G. Gibbs 
Associate National Director 

BOYSCWBS 
OFAMERICA 

October 3, 1983 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear President Reagan: 

Once again you have provided the thrill of a life­
time to five of America's finest young men. Last 
week's Oval Office ceremony was the highlight of a 
year-long campaign that touches millions of Boys 
Clubs members, families, volunteers and staff. 

I hope you were as impressed with our National Youth­
of-the-Year as everyone else has been. Mark Perry 
has received extensive coverage by the media and he 
has continuously told them how impressed he was with 
you. He will undoubtedly continue to let the public 
know how impressive you were to him. 

It is always a pleasure for me to enter the White 
House and observe as you install our Youth-of-the­
Year. Next year's events include the installation 
ceremony sometime during the week of September 17. 
By planning this early, we hope to have the assistance 
of the White House in greatly expanding the positive 
media coverage which will surely be received from the 
event. 

Thank you again for not only myself but for all of 
the staff of Boys Clubs of America. 

Sincerely, 

1J~ -/. If~ 
William R. Bricker 
National Director 

National Headquarters, 771 First Avenue, New York, N.Y, 10017 (212) 557-7755 


